
Meeting: 2 February 2025 
(Last meeting, 1 December 2024) 
 
Focus of meeting:  Discuss and organise parish synodal gathering on 23 February. 
 
 
Previous discussions that we probably won’t have time to progress in this meeting but to carry 
forward in future: 
 

● Discussed about the use of Facebook and the Parish App. It was mentioned that the app 
could be utilised better and could be promoted in the newsletter. 

● Ministries to be added to the parish website. 
● The car parking situation to be looked into as those that may need to leave urgently are 

often unable to leave. 
● Potentially a meeting to take place with the Passionist Family groups about creating a 

connection between groups, potentially prayer groups. 
● Liturgy group was not aware of catechumens ceremony at a previous Mass - need to 

make sure they know - perhaps get some more details in the newsletter (Update 5/6/25: 
they were mentioned in the newsletter when all Catechumens had been initiated). 

● Car parking and cars getting blocked in - school parking not available Saturday nights. 


